[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Planning_THM 
Sent: 17 November 2017 11:13
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 17/02233/F

Dear Sirs

This planning application is for development we do not wish to be consulted on.  Please see the attached which was issued to your council to screen applications before sending to us. 

Please only consult us on planning applications that fall within the categories listed.  

Ensuring your Authority ONLY consult us on the development we wish to comment on, saves time for both our organisations which can be better spent on other higher risk developments requiring our input.  

If you require any further assistance understanding the attached list, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Kind regards,

Sarah Green
Planning Advisor, Thames Sustainable Places Team
Environment Agency | Red Kite House, Wallingford, OX10 8BD

